
COVID-19 REGULATIONS 
 
  

Recent CDC guidelines have reminded us to stay vigilant in stopping the spread of 
covid-19. The leadership of Black Ski wants to ensure that your personal safety is our 
highest priority and that those attending our trips and events are safe in outdoor and 
close indoor environments. 
 
Thus, we are requiring that members attending ski trips and other sponsored BSI events 
be fully vaccinated by submitting a copy of their vaccination card, showing only your full 
name and date/dates of you being fully vaccinated or a doctor’s statement verifying that 
you are at risk to be vaccinated. 
 
Please submit a copy of your vaccination card as required by a particular ski 
trip or other club event. 
 
If you do not wish to comply with this action, please contact your trip 
director or event planner immediately to discuss what options you have at 
this time.  
 
For future events, details will be provided by the event leader. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and look forward to having a safe ski season and 
other events. 
  
  
Warmest Regards, 
  
Sondra Henderson, President 
Black Ski, Inc. 
  
Vera Johnson 
Vice President of Advance Planning 
Black Ski, Inc. 
 


